
 

 

 
General Information: 

 Date: Wednesday, October 23rd, 2019 

 Time: 3:00 to 4:30 and 6:30 to 8 PM 

 The purpose of the evening is to provide parents/guardians an opportunity to meet teachers and 
receive early indicators of students’ progress.  In most courses, there has not been enough/sufficient 
formal evaluation to predict an outcome in courses. 

 There is no need to make an appointment; simply approach a teacher who is not busy or, if 
necessary, stand in line until the teacher you wish to speak to is free.   

 Interviews will be five minutes in length.   

 Teachers see a large number of parents during the evening; there is a time limit, so that 
every parent receives attention.  

 If you feel more time is needed, please arrange a time with the teacher for a phone 
interview, email or future meeting. 

 
Locations: 

 Most teachers will be located in the cafeteria or the gymnasium: see the 
provided/attached teacher location sheet 

 Administration will be available in the Main Office and Guidance Counsellors in their 
counseling offices. 

 Each teacher’s table will have a sign displaying the teacher’s name 
 
 

Thanks, in advance for attending, helping us to establish our Cameron Heights’ Community. 
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